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     Monday 10th March 2025 

 

2AE Staffing 

Dear Parents and Carers  

I’m sure you will have noticed that Miss Ashfaq is no longer teaching in 2AE - unfortunately she 
had to leave suddenly for personal reasons, and we wish her all the best for the future. We are 
very lucky to have Miss Weston supporting the class - she has worked at Crossley Hall for many 
years and is a very experienced KS1 teacher! Miss Riaz is also mainly based in 2AE, and the 
children know her well. You will have seen the excellent progress your children are making, and 
we look forward to seeing what the rest of the year brings for them.  

If you have any concerns, please do contact us through the office. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E Monnery 

Headteacher  
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